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"We have received approximately 600 emails, which represent positions on both sides of the

issue. We intend to respond to each and every email that we have received on this matter as

we do with every piece of correspondence that comes into our office."

- Doug Curella, Chief of Staff and Spokesman For Senator Mark Grisanti
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